
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
AVIATION SERVICE DOCUMENT NOTIFICATION 

 
TO: Owners of Record of the Apollo / II Morrow Products Listed Below 
DATE: January 24, 2014    
 
SUBJECT: Discontinued Database Updates on Certain Apollo Products  
    
PURPOSE 
This announces discontinuation of database updates for certain Apollo and II Morrow products.  
Effective June 30, 2014 database updates for the following products will no longer be available. 

Apollo Model 920/920+ Handheld GPS 
Apollo Precedus Handheld GPS 
Apollo Model 360 GPS 
Apollo Model 360 Map 
Apollo Model SL50 GPS 
Apollo Model SL60 GPS/Comm 
 
Until this date, database updates will continue to be available by contacting the Garmin AT Sales 
Department at 1-800-525-6726, ext. 3995, or 503-391-3411, ext. 3995.  
 
 
Service Communique′ dated January 24, 2014 contains the same information as described in this 
document. See your Garmin Dealer for more information.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please contact your local Garmin Avionics Dealer (http://www.garmin.com/dealers/) for additional information or for 
questions regarding this notification. This service notification and associated bulletin/advisory product changes can only be 
implemented through Garmin’s authorized dealer and service center network. This document is not a substitute for and 
cannot be used in lieu of the document(s) referenced above for airworthiness approval. 
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